
From: Anne K 
Sent: 07 June 2021 16:22 
To: Planning  
Subject: Notification of intended works to a tree 

Dear Sir Madam,  

I'm writing about a letter I received regarding notification of an intension to fell to the ground 

a weeping willow tree at 1 Belsize Park.  

My comment as someone who lives at 2 Belsize Park, is that I strongly object to this plan. 

The willow is a beautiful sight, it is a historic tree and trees are helpful for the environment.  

Application Reference: 2021/2575/T 

Regards, 

Anne Khazam, 2 Belsize Park London NW3 4ET  

 

  

 


